
 
Columbia School District 

613 Bryan Avenue 
Columbia, Mississippi 39429 

601-736-2366 
 

BID NOTICE 
 
The Columbia School District will accept proposals until 10:30 a.m., Tuesday, August 15 
2017, for classroom sets of Chromebooks for Grades K – 5  
 
Copies of the RFP can be acquired from the Internet beginning July 27, 2017 at:  
 
https://goo.gl/in1Zyb   Look under “Chromebook Bid” on the Menu 
 
OR  
 
By requesting a copy via email from  mmadams@columbiaschools.org 

 
Bids will be opened at 11:00 a.m., Tuesday, August 15, 2017 in the conference room of 
the Columbia School District Administration Office at 613 Bryan Avenue, Columbia, 
Mississippi.  Bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly marked as follows: 
 
“Chromebook Bid” 
 
Envelopes not so marked may remain sealed.  
 
The Columbia School District Board of Trustees reserves the right to reject any and/or all 
bids and to waive any informalities.  
 
 
Mr. Jason Harris 
Superintendent 
Columbia School District 
 


